
 
 
 
 
I strongly suggest the review board take a long hard look at Saskatchewan 
Labour Standards rules and regulations.  As a person who has lived in Ontario, 
BC, Alberta, Saskatchewan and Manitoba and handled payroll in those provinces 
there is no province I would rather be an employee than Saskatchewan.  In my 
opinion, Saskatchewan is truly a province who looks after all employee issues 
including work life balance. 
 
Ruth Clark 
 
 


